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MacNeil, Jami

From: Virginia Noble <venoble10@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:50 AM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Subject: SHM-Rockand Public Comment
Attachments: DEP SAFE HARBOR.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Ms MacNeil:  Attached are my comments regarding the marina expansion in Rockland.  Would you please let me 
know the results of the application?  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Virginia E. Noble 
 


